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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 12:38 PM
To: 'Lindsey'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Water bill increase

Good afternoon Ms. Stanley, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Lindsey [mailto:lindseystanley12@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 12:07 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Water bill increase 
 
My name is Lindsey Stanley and I am a Sweetwater Oaks resident. Myself, my husband and our two daughters 
love living where we do and are thankful to be in Seminole County. However, our expenses for living where we 
do are very high - property taxes, energy bill, cable bill, etc. Our water bill is the only saving grace and we 
really need to maintain the current affordable rates.  
Please, please vote NO on raising water rates. The increase would severely hurt families in our area!  
 
Thank you, 
Lindsey Stanley and family  




